
 

 

 

September 29, 2020 

Dear Families and Stakeholders: 

The state has issued in-home visitation allowances for our residential programs after 
October 1st.  We will continue to work with families to make arrangements for those 
who cannot take their loved ones home for a visit as the weather gets colder.    Families 
who do take their loved ones home will be asked to continue visits in that manner.   We 
will establish visitation protocols for those families who cannot take their 
loved ones home or offsite.     
 
We understand that many families want to be able to enter the homes and check on the 
status of the bedrooms of your family members.  We will continue to support 
virtual check-ins, but in the interest of safety we will not be facilitating families entering 
common areas – other than visitation areas to be identified in specific programs - or 
bedrooms.    
 
On October 1st we will transition to surveillance testing with our children’s and adult 
services staff.  We will meet and exceed the testing frequencies established by The 
Executive Office of Health and Human Services.  Click here to see the 
guidelines.  We have received testing kits and will work with our staff to best support 
them through these testing cycles.    
 
As usual, if you have any questions or concerns please reach out by 
emailing Contact@AmegoInc.org.    
 
We look forward to connecting with you next week on Wednesday, October 7th at 
5:00pm.    
 

 

President and Chief Executive Officer 

Join Zoom Meeting  
https://amegoinc.zoom.us/j/746397376  
 Meeting ID: 746 397 376  
One tap mobile  
+13126266799,,746397376# US (Chicago)  
+13017158592,,746397376# US (Germantown)  
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